
Request for Proposal 
McNab/Braeside Waste Disposal Site – Close Cut Clearing and 
Grubbing 
 

Contract No. WM-2017-01 McNab/Braeside Waste Disposal Site – Close Cut Clearing 
and Grubbing 
Township of McNab/Braeside 
Closing: Tuesday January 31, 2017 at 2:00pm 
 
Scope of Work 
 

The Corporation of the Township of McNab/Braeside is seeking the services of qualified 
companies to complete the close cut clearing and grubbing for Stage 3A at the 
McNab/Braeside Waste Disposal Site located at 573 Calabogie Road. 
  
The Township recognizes that there are several options for completing the requested 
work and is therefore requesting proposals for the work as outlined in the RFP 
document. 
 
All Companies shall register with the Township to be included on the official document 
takers list. 
 
The Proposal MUST be received NO LATER than 2:00 P.M. local time, Tuesday, 
January 31, 2017 at the following location: 
 
Township of McNab/Braeside 
2508 Russett Drive, RR2 
Arnprior, Ontario K7S 3G8 
 
The lowest or any proposal will not necessarily be accepted. 
 
FOR FURTHER INFORMATION CONTACT: 
 
Ryan Frew, P.Eng. 
Director of Public Works 
Tel: (613) 623-5756 Ext: 227 
Fax: (613) 623-9138 
E-mail: rfrew@mcnabbraeside.com 
 


